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28th January 2022 

Newsletter No 10 

Dear Parents,  

 

As you know, we have been recruiting for a new Teaching Partner in Class One and we are 

pleased to let you know that we have offered the job to Nicky Stray, who will be starting on 

Monday 31st January 2022. She will be working within Class One, three days a week and we 

are very much looking forward to welcoming her to our Bromesberrow Team.  

From Monday, Mrs Davis-Terry will be our mini-bus driver for those children in 

Bromesberrow and for Bubbles.  

Class 3 will welcoming a student from the University of Gloucestershire (Miss Davies) who 

will be spending the rest of the spring term with us. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

Leonie Mison and Laura Hankins  
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